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State of the City Luncheon on April 20th 
By Andrea A. Firth

Victoria Smith Photo Ohlen Alexander 

Residents of Orinda will have the opportunity to hear how things are 
going in their fine city at the upcoming State of the City Address to 
be given by Mayor Victoria Smith on Wednesday, April 20th. Hosted 
by the Rotary Club of Orinda and the Orinda Chamber of Commerce, 
the lunch and presentation will be held at the Orinda Community 
Center. The event will also include special recognitions for members 
of Orinda's business community: Julian Juricevic, owner of Orinda 
Taxi; and Orinda News' editor Sally Hogarty and business columnist 
Valerie Hotz. Tickets are $20 and available through the Chamber 
website, www.orindachamber.org, rsvp by April 15th. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: andrea@lamorindaweekly.com 
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